
 

 

REQUEST FOR WRITTEN INPUTS 

HOUSING CONSUMER PROTECTION BILL [B10-2021] 

 

The Chairperson for the Portfolio Committee on Cooperative Governance, Human Settlement and 

Traditional Affairs (COGHSTA), MPL L Koloi, invites members of the public and all interested 

stakeholders to give input, in the form of a written submissions, on the said Bill.  The Bill can be 

accessed at:   https://www.parliament.gov.za/bill/2296975 

 

The Housing Consumer Protection Bill seeks to provide for the protection of housing consumers; 

to provide for the continuance of the National Home Builders Registration Council as the National 

Home Building Regulatory Council; to provide for the registration of homebuilders; to provide for 

the enrolment of homes in order to be covered by the home warranty fund; to provide for the 

regulation of the conduct of homebuilders; to provide for the continuance of the home warranty 

fund; to provide for claims against the fund; to provide for the funds of the Council and for the 

management of those funds; to provide for procurement and contractual matters in relation to 

the building of a home; to provide for the enforcement of this Act; to repeal the Housing 

Consumers Protection Measures Act, 1998; and to provide for matters connected therewith. 

 

For additional information, please contact the Committee Co-ordinator for the Portfolio 

Committee on COGHSTA, Mr. N Tshandu cell no: 078 840 9145 or e-mail: ntshandu@ncpleg.gov.za    

 

WRITTEN SUBMISSIONS CAN BE SENT TO THE COMMITTEE CO-ORDINATOR, ON OR 

BEFORE 14 SEPTEMBER 2023.  
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